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December 20, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Re: 2018 IRM4 Rates Application, Withdrawal of LRAMVA Claim 

Board File No.: EB-2017-0033 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
On October 16, 2017, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“EPI”) filed an IRM Application (the “Application”) 
with the Board for rates effective May 1, 2018.  The Application included a request for Lost Revenue 
Adjustment Mechanism Variance Account (“LRAMVA”) disposition, as relating to lost revenues in 
2016 for conservation programs offered in 2014, 2015 and 2016. 
 
It has come to the attention of EPI that there will be additional material adjustments to its 2016 
conservation results.  These adjustments for 2016 are anticipated to be captured in the final verified 
2017 IESO results reporting (to be released in the summer of 2018).  Accordingly, EPI respectfully 
requests to withdraw the 2016 LRAMVA disposition request from the Application.   
 
EPI now plans to request disposition of the updated verified results as part of its 2019 IRM 
Application.    
 
EPI will be in contact with Board Staff to co-ordinate the update of its Application evidence. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Andrya Eagen 
Manager of Regulatory & Reporting 
Phone: 519-352-6300 Ext 243 
Email: andrya.eagen@entegrus.com 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President & CEO  
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 
 David Ferguson, Vice President of Regulatory & Human Resources 

Christiane Wong, Ontario Energy Board 


